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July 24th 1922.

My dear Currie,
This is to introduce to you my very 

old friend and Parliamentary colleague, Mr. TTeville 
Chamberlain, son of the late Mr. Joseph Chamberlain, 
who is spending a few weeks in Canada with Mrs. 
Chamberlain. I am sure you will be interested to 
meet him and I know you can give him the best advice 
as to what he should see and do in order to make the 
fullest use of his time in Canada.

Yours sincerely,

(Sgd.) L.S.Amery

General Sir A.W.Currie,G.C.M.G.«K.C.B.,
McGill University,

Montreal.


